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In response to COVID-19 and the Gaston County “Stay at Home” Order, the Town of Dallas is 

implementing the following measures in order to protect our community and our employees: 

 

• ALL Town of Dallas public buildings will be closed to the public 
through April 30, 2020. 

• Payments can be placed in either of the two drop boxes located outside of 
Town Hall, mailed through the USPS, or paid online at www.dallasnc.net.       
For other services or arrangements please call 704-922-3176. 

• Civic Building and Courthouse rentals are suspended until May 15th and full 
refunds will be processed. 

• All Recreation programs are suspended until May 15th. 

• The April 7th Board of Aldermen Work Session has been CANCELLED. 

• The April 14th Board of Aldermen Regular Meeting is RESCHEDULED until 
Tuesday, April 21st. 

• There will be no disconnections or late fees for non-payment in April.         
NOTE: All bills will remain due and payable. 

 

Other information Resources 

Stay at Home Community Hotline: 704-866-3170 

www.gastongov.com 

http://www.dallasnc.net/
http://www.gastongov.com/

